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USD 377 Board May Decide Wednesday on iPads for Students
(KAIR) -- The USD 377 school board may decide on whether to bring iPads into the school
district Wednesday night.

It was originally scheduled for Monday night, but was changed in anticipation of Winter Storm
Rocky.

The extended session will be at six in the central office in Effingham.

Earlier this month Superintendent Steve Wiseman proposed a one to one initiative to the board with
the hopes to have iPads in junior and senior high students hands before the end of the school year for
use in the classroom.
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